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                     24th November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

F.O.R.M (Friends of Ryecroft Middle) 
 

This message is to update you on the current status of F.O.R.M (Friends of Ryecroft Middle School), 
the parent teacher association for the school and to advise you of our upcoming annual committee 
member renewal process. 
 
With the current COVID-19 guidance in place we have confirmed with the school that we will not be 
able to undertake any of our regular fundraising activities, such as the discos or chocolate bingo for 
the foreseeable future.   We hope the situation will improve and that we will be able to undertake 
activities during either the Spring, or Summer terms in 2021. 
 
It will also mean that no immediate activity will be required by any members of F.O.R.M, but we will 
still need to maintain a committee for the 2020/2021 school year.  If you would be interested in either 
remaining on, or joining the committee, could you please forward your details to Mrs Briggs via email 
mary_brigid_briggs@hotmail.com by Friday 18th December 2020. 
 
Please also indicate if you would be willing to undertake any of the following roles – current members 
are indicated in brackets below:  
 
Chair:   Brigid Briggs 
Co-Chair:  Vacant 
Treasurer:  Vacant 
Secretary:  Sian Pike 
Committee Members:  Katie Robbins 

Andrea Jukes 
Marissa Bavaresco 
Hannah Stirley 
Julia Taylor 
Rachael Baramuszczak 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss R Baramuszczak 
Headteacher  
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